From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Miles Lowry

<milesilowry@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:35 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Miles Lowry 521 S Gables Blvd Wheaton, IL 60187-4781 (630) 344-5328

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Frank Costanza

<fjc623@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams. I know you realize what a precious resource our lakes, rivers and streams are.

Without them the future for Illinois is very dark.

Sincerely,

Frank Costanza 5160 Washington St Hillside, IL 60162-1246 (630) 999-4336

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Fran Levy

<joker6solitaire@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:35 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- . Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Fran Levy 273 Central Ave Highland Park, IL 60035-2602

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Daniel Bertsche

<ddb1@uchicago.edu>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:35 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Daniel Bertsche 6144 S Woodlawn Ave # 1 Chicago, IL 60637-2866 (773) 643-6938

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Christine McGathey

<mitro4@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:35 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Christine McGathey 129 Waverley St Belmont, MA 02478-1967

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Sandra Bowen

<sandybowen21@comcast.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Sandra Bowen 6247 N Glenwood Ave Chicago, IL 60660-1807 (773) 381-1721

# R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT #

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Patricia Dostalek

<hootowlhill84@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:35 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Patricia Dostalek 113 S Old Covered Bridge Ln Springfield, IL 62711-6025 (217) 793-2241

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Lora Fosberg

<lora@lorafosberg.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:35 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Lora Fosberg 220 Overhill Trl Michigan City, IN 46360-1740

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Phyllis Booth

<phyllisbbooth@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Phyllis Booth 5550 S Shore Dr Apt 1415 Chicago, IL 60637-5061

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kathy Stathos

<kstathos@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kathy Stathos 1631 W 100th PI Chicago, IL 60643-2132 (773) 238-0771

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Brian Davis

<bri>davis@skf.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Brian Davis 6686 Double Eagle Dr Woodridge, IL 60517-5428

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Thomas Pintagro

<tjp1069@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Thomas Pintagro 8 Beverly Pl Jamestown, NY 14701-3411 (716) 450-7234

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Elizabeth De La

Baume <e.delabaume@comcast.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Elizabeth De La Baume 2240 Dehne Rd Northbrook, IL 60062-6026 (847) 564-0351

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carol Kyrias

<curiousckk@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Carol Kyrias 8644 Southview Ave Brookfield, IL 60513-1745 (708) 485-8644

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Tom Hurrle

<tom@vitaldirections.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Tom Hurrle 2719 W Ainslie St Chicago, IL 60625-2715 (773) 878-7150

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Doris Rhine

<kalijunfan2000@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Doris Rhine 6530 W Irving Park Rd Chicago, IL 60634-2456 (773) 789-7360

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mary Liss

<mli>s@freebornpeters.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mary Liss 9002 Southview Ave Brookfield, IL 60513-1549 (708) 485-3708

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Carolyn Weinstein

<cweinstein@kirkland.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Carolyn Weinstein 827 W Arquilla Dr Glenwood, IL 60425-1106 (708) 754-6518

# R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT #

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Katherine Ingold

<kingold@mac.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Katherine Ingold 860 W Blackhawk St Unit 502 Chicago, IL 60642-2541

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Mike Tyranski

<mike@reachcreative.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Mike Tyranski 1740 N Maplewood Ave Apt 315 Chicago, IL 60647-5274

# **R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT** # -100-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Kristyn Ramsey

<lupine5364@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Kristyn Ramsey 444 W Saint James Pl Apt 609 Chicago, IL 60614-2709

# **R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT** # -101-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Deb Klein

<drbrown445@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Deb Klein 445 Shannon Rd Deerfield, IL 60015-4516 (847) 948-5142

## **R2012-023. FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -102-**

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Ginny Klespitz

<ginny.klespitz.ntcb@statefarm.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Ginny Klespitz 333 S Jefferson St Apt 1e Batavia, IL 60510-2994 (630) 482-9545

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Victoria Fuller

<vfullerart@comcast.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Victoria Fuller 1949 W Wabansia Ave Chicago, IL 60622-1343 (773) 862-1666

# R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -104-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Keith Adams

<ksa@northwestern.edu>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Keith Adams 1432 W Elmdale Ave # 3 Chicago, IL 60660-2496 (773) 764-1192

# **R2012-023**, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -105-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of David Sloan

<dssloan@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

David Sloan 10230 2nd Ave SW Seattle, WA 98146-1556 (206) 243-7248

# **R2012-023**, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -106-

### Therriault, John

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Rose Martin

<roznjon@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Rose Martin 16845 Head Ave Hazel Crest, IL 60429-1309 (708) 335-1372

From:

Environment Illinois <action@environmentillinois.org> on behalf of Julio C Carpintero

<julio\_1185@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:34 PM

To:

Therriault, John

**Subject:** R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Illinois Pollution Control Board

Dear Pollution Control Board,

I am writing in support of the Illinois Pollution Control Board's proposed rule on factory farms.

Pollution from factory farms, like animal waste and chemicals, threatens the rivers and streams we love and depend on. That's why I fully support the IPCB's proposal to:

- Ban manure spreading practices that threaten our rivers, streams, or drinking water
- Ensure the public's right to know about every factory farm operation across the state, so we know where the pollution is coming from.

Much tougher action will be needed to truly curb factory farm pollution. But these are good first steps, and I hope that you will fully support them.

Thank you for standing up for Illinois's rivers and streams.

Sincerely,

Julio C Carpintero 5736 N Talman Ave Chicago, IL 60659-4918 (773) 506-3836

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Heather Dellenbach

<hello@heatherdellenbach.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Heather Dellenbach

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Audrey Aabey

<ajaabey@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

**Audrey Aabey** 

### R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -110-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dale Boroviak

<heprovides4me@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dale Boroviak

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Marilea White

<marileaw@frontier.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Marilea White

# R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -112-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Dariusz Mazur

<darek.mazur@yahoo.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Dariusz Mazur

60526

memaur, John	
From:	Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Alice Walter  <awalter@metrobankgroup.com></awalter@metrobankgroup.com></act@fwwatch.org>
Sent:	Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM
To:	Therriault, John
Subject:	Public Comment Supporting R2012-023
•	
Jan 13, 2014	
Mr. James Therriault	
100 W. Randolph St.	
Chicago, IL 60601	
Chicago, it 00001	
Dear Mr. Therriault,	
·	
	ne rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.
0 0	
Specific aspects of R2012-0	023 that must be preserved include the
following:	
	rmits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) upe of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage
Reducing the frequency o	of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
Improving land application livestock waste.	on requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from
Improving production are discharges and other prob	ea requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, lems.
Tightening regulation of	temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.
TO IMPROVE THESE RULES surface waters.	6, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from
	scape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the se strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.
Sincerely,	
Alies Molton	
Alice Walter	

# R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -114-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carol Jurczewski

<cjurczewski@sbcglobal.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Carol Jurczewski

# **R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT** # -115-

### Therriault, John

C.	on	<b>.</b>	
П	UII		

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Jim O'Neil <jimoneil135

@hotmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Jim O'Neil

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of John Homola

<jhomola@hartmannelectric.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

John Homola

# **R2012-023**, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -117-

### Therriault, John

_	 	 

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Carole Mark

<carolemark@mac.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Carole Mark

# R2012-023, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -118-

#### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of nora Liu <questtrans@aol.com>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

Public Comment Supporting R2012-023

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- --Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

nora Liu

# **R2012-023**, FILED 1/13/14 - COMMENT # -119-

### Therriault, John

From:

Food & Water Watch <act@fwwatch.org> on behalf of Victoria Fuller

<vfullerart@comcast.net>

Sent:

Monday, January 13, 2014 4:59 PM

To:

Therriault, John

Subject:

**Public Comment Supporting R2012-023** 

Jan 13, 2014

Mr. James Therriault 100 W. Randolph St. Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Mr. Therriault,

I'm writing in support of the rules outlined in R2012-023 and encourage the Illinois Pollution Control Board to maintain the stringent regulation of Concentrated Animal Feeding Operations.

Specific aspects of R2012-023 that must be preserved include the following:

- --CAFOs lacking NPDES permits must provide the EPA with information establishing the 1) identity of their operator, 2) location, 3) number and type of livestock, 4) types of animal holding areas and 5) types and capacity of waste storage structures.
- --Reducing the frequency of and tightening requirements surrounding winter application of livestock waste.
- --Improving land application requirements to reduce the probability of waterway and groundwater contamination from livestock waste.
- --Improving production area requirements to protect U.S. waters and institutionalize routine inspections for leaks, discharges and other problems.
- -- Tightening regulation of temporary manure stacks to prevent leaching into groundwater and runoff into waterways.

TO IMPROVE THESE RULES, the Pollution Control Board could insist on facility siting setbacks to increase distance from surface waters.

CAFOs dot the Illinois landscape and compromise the health of our environment and neighbors. I urge you to defend the advances achieved by these strong rules and to continue to strive for better environmental protections in the future.

Sincerely,

Victoria Fuller